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The Order of the Eastern
Star, Prince Hall Affiliated,
held its Biennial meeting in

Chicago in August—where’

members from 41 States and
five foreign countries met to
fulfill their obligation and
duty as designed by the
fraternal order. ,

Mrs. Hazel Stillwell
presided at the meeting and
is very proud of the work of
this order which she headed
for two years who con-
tributed $5,500 to students
throughout the United States;
and donated $1000 to the
national United Negro
College Fund; $500 to the
national N. A. A. C. P., $500
to the National Urban
League; and $300 to the
Chicago Uban League.

Over $200 was given to
indigent members of the

. fraternal order—a total of an
$8,000 contribution to charity
and benevolence.

Mrs, Stillwell has retired
from: office of the Grand
Worthy Matron -of the Con-
ference of Grand Chapters -
which she has been a part of
for 16 years.

Hazel Stillwell

She is also a Past Worthy
Grand Matron for the
Eastern Stars in the State of
Tilinois. While serving in her
office Mrs. Stillwell visited
about 18 states in the interest
of the Conference meeting
which was held in Chicago.
Mrs. Stillwell is a retired
government employee, and is
an active member of the
Ebenezer Baptist Church,
Dr. Frank K. Sims, Pastor.
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